GUYANESE ORGANISATION OF INDIGENOUS PEOPLES

11 CAMP STREET, NEWBURG, GEORGETOWN, GUYANA TEL: (592)-225-4347, 225-2479, 226-2814



Ref: IPC7/02

10th May, 2002

Mr. Roberto M. Borrero, UCTP Office, P.O. Box 4515, New York, NY 10163, U.S.A.

Dear Mr. Borrero,

Please accept, on behalf of the Guyanese Organization of Indigenous Peoples (GOIP), our sincere thanks for the sum of USD\$300 used to assist Mr. Colin Klautky with his air transportation cost GEO-JFK return in August, 2001. Mr. Klautky had represented the GOIP at the United Nations' Permanent Forum Cathering in New York aimed to take up the concerns of the world's Indigenous Peoples.

The delay in sending this correspondence is regretted.

We take this opportunity to invite you or a representative to the 11th GOIP General Assembly 26th-28th July, 2002 at the Santa Aratak Reservation in Guyana. Please confirm with us at the earliest your intention to attend so that arrangements to include you or your representative can be done in a timely way. A copy of the programme for this outdoor forested-environment PowWow will be sent to you once we know of your participation.

With kind regards.

Yours sincerely,

for Allan D. Leow Secretary

Christine Lowe (Chief) Allan Leow (Secretary) Vincent Francis (Deputy Chief) Esther Robinson (Treasurer)